
 

Stockton Chorus 
 

The Stockton Chorus is open to all students 

in grades 3-5.  The Chorus meets once a 

week throughout the school year and  

students are expected to attend all  

rehearsals and school performances.   

Students are also required to purchase a 

Stockton Chorus shirt that we wear for all 

chorus performances during the year. 


